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27 September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
WINK – How to support your child with reading - Wednesday 6 October 2021 
 
This event is open to all parents. 
 
Research shows that the active involvement of parents can make a difference to reading skills for 
students of all abilities and we know that so many parents want to help but aren’t sure how.  Come 
along to our WINK so we can share some information and top tips. 
  
The event will begin in the LRC (Learning resource Centre) from 6pm.  Please join us to have a 
look at the LRC and talk to our reading Ambassadors before our main session begins at 6:30pm.   
 
There will be two sessions to choose from when you sign up for this event.  If you would like to 
attend one of the session please register your interest using the link below to visit the correct 
Eventbrite page. 
 
Learning Resource Centre LRC 
Mrs Fleeman (SENCO) and Mrs Cook (Deputy SENCO) will lead a session for the parents and 
carers of children who find reading difficult. The workshop will introduce a range of strategies that 
will help you to support your child to progress and develop their reading skills. 
 
https://lrc-reading2021.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
School Hall 
Mrs Thornton and Miss Slater (Literacy Coordinator) will run a session on supporting your child 
with their reading at all levels and ways to help them find the right reading materials.  If your child 
has lost their love of reading we will also share some tips to keep them engaged and reading for 
pleasure.   
 
https://schoolhall-reading2021.eventbrite.co.uk 
 
We look forward to welcoming as many parents as possible at what we hope will be a helpful 
and informative evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

 
Mrs R Thornton 
Assistant Head 
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